
LENT 2018—DATES FOR YOUR DIARY  

LET’S TALK FAMILY Please note— The ”Let’s talk 

Families” programme begins at 7:30pm on Monday the 19th  
of February and will continue for 5 weeks. Please see next weeks 
notices for more detailed information.   

LENTEN TALKS There will be a series of Lenten talks in the Side 

Chapel beginning on Thursday 1st of March. Please see next weeks  
notices for further information on times.  

QUIET SPACE An experience of guided prayer will be held in 

Loreto Convent starting Monday 19th February and through the five  
weeks of Lent. It will consist of one half-hour meeting on one day each 
week at a time to be arranged with you. Details are in the Church Porch 
or can be obtained from:  
St Valerie Walsh at Loreto Convent—(086) 730 9246 
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WORLD MEETING OF FAMILIES—GET INVOLVED  

As you are probably aware by now, Dublin, has been chosen  
by Pope Francis to host the next World Meeting of Families 
in August 2018. Families from all over the world will gather in Dublin 
from the 21st  to the 26th of August 2018. WMOF2018 will include the 
daily celebration of Mass, a festival of families’ event, exhibitions,  
cultural events, musical performances and events around the country.   
Many Volunteers are needed to successfully host an event of such 
magnitude. If you would like to become involved, please see 
www.worldmeeting2018.ie for further information. Host families for  
pilgrims from around the world are also needed. Please see the poster 
on the notice board in the Church porch for further details. If you would 
like to become involved, but do not have access to a computer, call in 
to the Parish office on Monday OR Friday morning from 10am to 12 
noon where we will be happy to guide you through the process or help 
you to complete an application online.  
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 IMPORTANT NOTICES 

EVENING MASS There will be an evening each day this week.  

MASS TIMES IN HOLY REDEEMER 

Sundays        9:00am Irish language Mass 
       10:30am, 12:00pm, 6:00pm  
Monday to Friday    10:00am  and 7pm. 
Saturday        10.00am  
Office Hours  Monday - Friday 9.30am-12.30pm 

Phone (01) 286 8413     Website www.holyredeemerbray.ie 
Email    office@holyredeemerbray.ie   

 PRAYER OPPORTUNITIES 

 Prayer group with Exposition—Monday  
The Presbytery 8pm 

 Lectio Divina Group—Tuesday  
The Presbytery 11-12noon  

 Rosary and Prayers for the protection of Mothers and the Un-
born - Tuesday evening  

 8—9pm in the Presbytery 

 Bray Gathering Charismatic Prayer Group—Wednesday Little 
Flower Hall 8pm 

 Silent Holy Hour  Side Chapel — Friday  
11am to 12 Noon 

Visit … 
Did you know that a reliquary containing the  
remains of St. Valentine is in Whitefriar  
St. Church, 56 Aungier Street Dublin 2.  
You may like to take some time out to visit  
this shrine...www.whitefriarstreetchurch.ie 

ST. VALENTINE’S DAY In preparation for the 

World Meeting of Families, Pope Francis invites us to  
celebrate St. Valentine’s Day in a special way this year.  
Here are some ideas… 
 

 

SPECIAL ‘JOY OF LOVE’ GIFT TOKENS AND CARDS 
Give a loved one a gift token with a difference by which 

you commit to spend TIME with your loved one to do 

something specific such as….  
 

‘A technology-free evening’, ‘Go for a hand in hand walk’, 

‘Set aside time to pray together’, ‘A special  

dinner cooked by me!’  
 

These ‘Joy of Love’ gift tokens and Valentines Cards are 

available at the doors of the church TODAY - please take 

one and give it to your loved one on 

St. Valentine’s Day. 

THREE PHRASES…  Pope Francis advises that  
we remember to use these 3 phrases each day… 
May I? ... Courtesy kindles love. 
Thank You ... Always remember that our loved ones are 
gifts from God and for the gifts of God we say ‘thank you’.  
I’m sorry... never let the sun go down without making 
peace… never, never, never! 

TRÓCAIRE BOXES are now available in the 

Church porch and the tables around the Church.  

LOURDES PILGRIMAGE 7th - 12th September 2018. 

The parish will once again join the Diocesan  
Pilgrimage to Lourdes in September. 
The fully inclusive price is €739.00.  Single  
room Supplement is €155-180 and is subject 
to availability. Instalments accepted.  
Final payment is due 15th June 2018.  
For further details, please see poster in the  
Church Porch or contact Michael in the sacristy 
on (01) 286 8649 or (01) 286 8413. 

FIRST COMMUNION MASS—DO THIS IN MEMORY  

We look forward to seeing the boys and girls 
and their parents or guardians for a special  
preparation Mass at 10:30am this morning.  


